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WORLD BOOK DAY 2017 

THURSDAY 2ND MARCH  

 
Next Thursday, we will be  

celebrating World Book Day.  

World Book Day is a day when we read, share, 

talk about and think about our favourite books. 

 

 

This year’s theme is BED TIME STORIES.  
We would like to invite the children to bring to school their favourite bed 

time story, their favourite teddy and their pyjamas in a bag, to get 

changed into for the afternoon activities.  

Nursery children will need to come to school wearing their pyjamas. 

WORLD BOOK DAY £1 VOUCHERS 
All the children will receive a £1 book voucher. This voucher can be exchanged for special 

edition £1 books on sale at WHSmith and Waterstones.  

 

Titles include: 

http://www.worldbookday.com/
http://www.worldbookday.com/book/wheres-wally/


School Attendance Matters 
This week’s attendance 

Our target for attendance is 
95%.  

 
Attendance Award in Reception goes to Class 11 

Attendance Award in Year  1 goes to Class 7 
Attendance Award in Year 2  goes to Class 2 

Class 1 Class 7 96.7 86.6 

Class 2 Class 8 93.1 98.3 

Class 3 Class 9 91.5 94.8 

Class 4 Class 10 98.8 97.9 

Class 5 Class 11 99.2 93.8 

Class 6 Class 12 97.5 95 

Dates for your  
Diary 

 
 

Crosby Hall Meetings 
27th February 

2:40pm or 6:00pm 
 

Ash Wednesday 
1st March 

 
Pre-school Stay and Read 

1st March 
 

Reception trip 
7th March 

 
Please see our website for further dates. 
www.stmargaretmarysinfants.com 

 

Mission Statement Awards 

 

Well done to Isabelle Hargreaves C6 

 

Well done to Sienna Seddon C3 

 

 

 

 

 

This special award is given to  

children who have demonstrated a clear 

understanding of our Mission Statement 

in the way they treated others. 

Class 11 
 

Class 11 have moved into their brand 

new classroom and are loving the  

additional space it offers. 

 

It is light, bright and spacious.  

The school council and Mrs Harris  

visited our local food bank on 

Wednesday and delivered the food 

that our children and families have so 

generously delivered.  

 

The children weighed the food and 

sorted it ready for it to be given to 

local people in need.  
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